
 

 

 
16th December 2021 
 
 
 
To the Regional Banking Taskforce, 
 
 
I am writing to call on you, the Regional Banking Taskforce, to support the call for a 
postal bank. 
 
A postal bank would guarantee the viability of the post office network in Australia and 
in turn, the small business families who are vital to the running of licensed postal 
offices (LPOs) throughout our nation. If the proposed bill for a Commonwealth Postal 
Savings Bank by the Citizens Party and the Member for Kennedy, Bob Katter MP, 
were to be successfully passed through Parliament then banking services would be 
guaranteed to all Australians. 
 
Such a bank would also guarantee all deposits of CPSB customers. This 
dependability would support Australians, growing stronger families and by extension, 
stronger communities. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
James Moriarty 
NSW 2333 


